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SPECIAL ORDER FEB 07 2002
Series of 2002 No. 2002 - 119

SUBJECT: TEMPORARY OFFICE OF ECOGOVERNANCE PROGRAM
MANAGEMENT STAFF AT VISITORS’ CENTER, PAWB

In the interest of the service and in view of the repair and renovation of the
Natural Resources Management Program building, which is assigned as the final
location for the Ecogovernance program office, the Visitors’ Center at the PAWB
will be temporarily assigned as its headquarters. Only the office spaces at the left
wing of the building are to be occupied by EcoGov, leaving the entrance-
exhibition hall and conference room at the ground floor and the Convention Hall
at the 2™ floor for general use.

This temporary arrangement immediately ceases as soon as the renovated
NRMP office becomes ready for occupancy this June, 2002. It must be
emphasized this contingency measure in no way creates a precedent.

This Order takes effect immediately.

Let’s Go Green!






